Memorandum

To: Parks & Recreation Committee

From: Dean R. Gazza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management

Date: 2/19/2014

Re: Informational: Awarded Purchase of Pool Chlorinating Systems for Erb Pool (Part

of the Erb Pool Renovation CIP) to Carrico in the amount of \$9,650.

The 2014 Capital Improvement Budget includes monies to improve operations of the existing pools, consistent with the long-range conceptual plan. This memo informs the Committee of the following purchase using the Erb Park/Pool Renovation CIP funds:

- Carrico Aquatic Resources, Inc. \$4,850 Pulsar 140 Chlorinating System for the large pool.
- Carrico Aquatic Resources, Inc. \$2,400 Pulsar 3 Chlorinating System for the Wading Pool.
- Carrico Aquatic Resources, Inc. \$2,400 Pulsar 3 Chlorinating System for the Instructional Pool.

This solid pellet delivery system will replace the current liquid delivery system which has reached the end of its useful life. This is needed to keep the pools operational.

Please feel free to contact me at 832-5572 with any questions, or by email at dean.gazza@appleton.org. Thank you.